
From: Janielle Paez-Hill <Janielle.Paez-Hill@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Monday, March 22, 2021 12:16 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Dr. Arwady Gift 
 

Good morning Steve-  
 
Dr. Arwady did a keynote event for NW and did not receive any honorarium however, they did 
send a small bouquet of flowers. Dr. Arwady has place the flowers in the lobby of our office for 
everyone to enjoy.  
 
Let me know if you need anything else for this documentation.  
 
Thanks, 
Janielle 
 

Janielle Paez-Hill, MPH, MBA (she/hers) 

Senior Aide | Office of the Commissioner 

janielle.paez-hill@cityofchicago.org 
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